
 

 

 

 

  

We have kicked off our new topic of Superheroes with the story 
of Supertato! After a phone call from PC Jordan telling us that 
The Evil Pea had escaped from the freezer, we kept finding 
vegetables in peril in the classroom. Luckily, the children were 
able to write police reports to pass on to PC Jordan to 
investigate. They then designed and made some traps to try to 
catch The Evil Pea.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Coming up next week 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

 
6/3/25 – World Book Day – Dress as your favourite 
book character 
 
Forest Friday 

 
Read whole reading book 5 times per week.  
 
Practise reading common exception words and all 
phonemes.  
 
Practise common exception word spellings.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

Alice.newcombe@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
6.3.25 - World Book Day 
1 and 2.4.25 – Parents’ Evening 

      4.4.25 – Last day of Term 4 
 
 

 

Percentage of Topaz children 
that have read 5 times this 

week: 

52% 

Value of the 
Term: 

Be Curious 


